The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning to Life

Thursday 10th February Weel'dy N@WSIC'H'er

Diary Dates "
EFriday 11th February: End of half term School closes at 3.15pm
* Monday 21st February: School Re-opens
EWednesday 2nd March: World Book Day—Dress Up 1
s Wednesday 9th March Year 2 Trip to Skipton Castle
= Thursday 17th March Year 5 Trip to Brockholes 5
= Tues 22nd & Wed 23rd March: Parents Evening 5
= Wednesday 30th March Class Photographs
EWednesdoy 25th May: Year 6 Trip to London and Houses of Parliament +

‘IIIIIlllllllIIIIIlllllllIIIIIlllllllIIIIIlllllllIIIIIlllllllIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII

Parking
Unfortunately we continue to have problems with parking at the front of school. I am

at a loss as to why so many people drive to school when they live so close. Please
park further away from school and walk. Or walk from home. It is better for mental
health and wellbeing as well as the environment!

The dropped kerbs have white lines and are not to be parked on. The double
yellow lines and the zig lines are not to be parked on. Nor is it acceptable or
legal to pull up to drop off in these areas.

There have been a number of near misses in the last few weeks. Children and
parents that are pedestrians being frightened and concerned for their safety.

Parking issues are also leading to arguments and abusive language. No one wants to
witnhess that particularly with children around too. Any further reports of abusive
outbursts will be reported to the police via 111.

(One Way System )

The One Way system no longer needs o be followed. Thank you.

We will keep the additional gate open for Year 3 and 4 parents to walk out that way.
Please do not walk from the car park past year 3 and 4 to the quiet area if collecting
from year 3 and 4 - please continue to walk round.

- J




World Book Day— Wednesday 2nd March

We are inviting the children to dress up as
a book character.

World Book Day - Competition

For our competition this year, children can design a book in a box.
Children can use a shoe box or cereal box to create a book in a box. The competition
is optional and to be completed at home if the children wish to join in.

We are asking the children to bring in a shoebox with several items that represent a
book, or a scene from a book, that they have read recently. The purpose of this is to
increase book talk in the school. On the day, the children will be given the opportunity
to talk about the book that they have chosen to represent, as well as explore other
children’s boxes. This will be a wonderful way to share what has been read and to seek
inspiration for new books!

Any entries need to be brought into school on Monday 28™ February.

Please ensure your child's name is clearly displayed on the entry. There will be one
winner in each class and these will be announced on Wednesday 2" March when we
celebrate World Book Day in School.
Ideas:




